
 

The Pastoral Advisory Council is a small group of parishioners who work directly with Father 
Alfonse to determine how the parish can be most effective in carrying out its total mission of 
serving as Christ’s hands in the world, spreading God’s love, healing, and forgiveness.   

Members of the Pastoral Advisory Council serve rotating three-year terms.  There will be five 
openings in the new term beginning September 2020.  Candidates for selection to the Council 
must:  

• Be enthusiastic and willing to actively serve on various strategic projects 
• Have been a member of All Saints Catholic Community for at least one year 
• Be Safe Environment cleared 
• Available to meet on the 2nd Thursday of each month at 7:00 pm 
• Be willing to collaborate with a servant’s heart and mind  

Those with good skills in strategic planning, project planning, and communications are 
especially needed. 

If you are interested in serving, please complete the application at 
www.allsaintsdallas.org/PACApp by July 7.  If you have questions or wish to obtain more 
information, contact Rod Anderson at rodandertx@gmail.com or 214.458.4544.    


